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Hi Kathryn, 

Thank you for this.  I wanted to follow up and see if the commission could give us an additional 20 
day extension on this.  As you may have seen, following the runoff, the candidates are 20 votes 
apart, and all eyes are on that process and a potential recount.  Once we’ve gotten through that 
process, we’ll have more availability to work on this response.  Please let me know if this can be 
granted. 

Very truly yours, 

Andrew Harris Werbrock 
Partner 

LLP 
1901 Harrison St., Suite 1550 

awerbrock@olsonremcho.com 
Pronouns:  he/his/him 
olsonremcho.com 

Oakland, CA 94612 
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